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Paul has worked in the construction
Industry for more than 45 years. Starting
his career as a tradesman, then
supervisor working for a general
contractor for 20 of those years. He
joined MIOSHA following that and
worked there for 15 years. During his
time with MIOSHA, he held many
positions and was promoted to Manager
for the Construction Safety and Health
Division prior to leaving. Currently, Paul
is the Director of Safety and Health for
the Associated General Contractor
Michigan Chapter and supports its
members as well as the construction
industry’s safety and health needs.


